
You are Invited! 
Please join as we share— 

Preparing for the Georgia Milestones Assessment 

 

 

Hiram Elementary School 

Parent Informational Meeting 

All parents and guardians of students at Hiram 

Elementary School are invited to attend this meeting. 

 

Date: Thursday, March 5, 2020   Time:  8:15 a.m.  

Location: The Parent Resource Center  

200 Seaboard Ave., Hiram GA 30141 

Please call Lynne Patterson, Title I Instructional Lead 

Teacher, if you have any questions at 770-443-3392. 

 

You are invited to an informational meeting on the 

upcoming Georgia Milestones Assessments, for grades 

3-5. If your child is in a younger grade, and you are 

interested in learning about what is upcoming, you are 

welcome to attend as well!  

 

We will provide  

✓ an overview of the assessments 

✓ the testing process and preparation at our school 

✓ helpful resources available on our school website 

and more! 
 

 

 

 


